
Warren County Board of Supervisors
RESOLUTION NO. 56 OF 2018

RESOLUTION INTRODUCED BY SUPERVISORS LEGGETT, GERAGHTY,  SIMPSON, WILD, MAGOWAN,

DIAMOND, SOKOL, HOGAN, BRAYMER, DRISCOLL AND VACANT

AWARDING BID AND AUTHORIZING AGREEMENT WITH

CITADEL INFORMATION SERVICES, INC. FOR PUBLIC SAFETY COMMUNICATIONS

CONSULTANT SERVICES FOR THE WARREN COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE (WC 046-17)

WHEREAS, the Purchasing Agent has advertised for proposals to provide Public Safety

Communications Consultant Services for the Warren County Sheriff’s Office (WC 046-17), and 

WHEREAS, the Warren County Undersheriff C. Shawn Lamouree developed a scoring matrix and

based on the results of the matrix has issued correspondence recommending that Warren County award the

agreement to Citadel Information Services, Inc., as the highest scoring proposer, at a cost of Fifty-Nine

Thousand Nine Hundred Thirty Dollars ($59,930), now, therefore, be it

RESOLVED, that the Warren County Purchasing Agent notify Citadel Information Services, Inc.

of the acceptance of its proposal, and be it further

RESOLVED, that Warren County enter into an agreement with Citadel Information Services, Inc.,

33 Wood Avenue S., Suite 720, Iselin, New Jersey 08830, to provide Public Safety Communications

Consultant Services for the Warren County Sheriff’s Office, pursuant to the terms and provisions of the

specifications (WC 046-17) and proposal, for a lump sum amount not to exceed Fifty-Nine Thousand Nine

Hundred Thirty Dollars ($59,930) annually to be invoiced and paid monthly for a term commencing upon

execution of the agreement by both parties and terminating upon completion of the project, and be it further

RESOLVED, that the Chairman of the Board of Supervisors be, and hereby is, authorized to execute

said agreement in a form approved by the County Attorney, and be it further

RESOLVED, that the funds shall be expended from Budget Code A.3020.4034 470 - Sheriff’s 911

Center, 2016 Interoperable Comm. Grant, Contract. 
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